
PROJECT UPDATE
I-794 Lake Freeway/Hoan Bridge Project Information

SEPTEMBER 2015

PAVEMENT WORK TO BEGIN ON BROADWAY 
ENTRANCE RAMP TO I-794 EAST (SOUTHBOUND)

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION

Surrounding construction activities will create noise, dust and ground vibration. Be assured that we will continue 
to work hard to minimize the impact of these events, but, if you have a concern, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. The project team appreciates your patience during this period of construction in your neighborhood. 

*All closures are weather dependent and subject to change.

On the morning of September 17, crews will begin pavement repairs on the Broadway entrance ramp 
to I-794 East (southbound). During the work, the Broadway entrance ramp to I-794 East (southbound)
will remain open, however, lane restrictions will be in place to accomodate the workzone. The ramp is 
expected to remain in this configuration for approximately two weeks. 
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Lane reduction on the 
Broadway entrance ramp 

to I-794 East (southbound) 
from September 17 until 

early October.

*Map not to scale


